Meeting of Deputy Prime Minister for
Reintegration Oleg Serebrian with the
Ambassador of the State of Qatar to
the Republic of Moldova

On January 10, 2025, Deputy Prime Minister for Reintegration Oleg Serebrian received
the Ambassador of the State of Qatar to the Republic of Moldova H.E. Turki bin
Abdullah Al Mahmoud on a courtesy visit.

During the meeting, the Deputy Prime Minister referred to some aspects of the
negotiation process for the Transnistrian settlement, as well as some views of Chisinau
on ways to solve the existing problems caused by the energy crisis on the left bank of
the Nistru River.

At the end of the discussion, the officials agreed to maintain dialogue on topics of
mutual interest.




